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Dear Members of the Committee:

I’m writing to the Committees as a concerned Oregonian. | believe that climate change threatens the planet as well
as all of the attributes we love about Oregon. I’'m proud that we are a state where forestry, agriculture and fisheries
can thrive. Climate change threatens these industries and our way of life.

We all know what goal we need to meet for carbon reduction in order to keep the planet livable, and the longer we
delay, the steeper the reductions must be to meet the 2050 goal.

The bill is ready. It has had plenty of input. If errors in drafting are found, there are corrective mechanisms built in.
Please pass this bill now! Our grandchildren, and Oregon as we know it, depend on this.
Linda S. Craig

2433 N.W. Quimby, #2
Portland, OR 97210
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